
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at 

6:30pm at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York on the 

proposed extension of Water District #3. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

Paul Salerno   Councilman 

   

Absent: Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

 

Others Present:  Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 6:30pm. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing. 

 

Floor open to the public: 

  

There were no members from the Public present.    

 

Mr. Scozzafava asked Councilman Salerno if he had any questions, and he did not. 

 

The Supervisor closed the Hearing at 6:34pm. 

 

        ______________________________ 

        Town Clerk 

 

 

 

The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at 

6:35pm at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, New York on the 

proposed extension of Sewer District #2. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

Paul Salerno   Councilman 

   

Absent: Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

  Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

 

Others Present:  Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 6:35pm. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing. 

 

Floor open to the public: 

  

There were no members from the Public present.    

 

Mr. Scozzafava asked Councilman Salerno if he had any questions, and he did not. 

 

Mr. Scozzafava stated that this District will be known as “Sewer District #2”. 

 

The Supervisor closed the Hearing at 6:36pm. 

 

        ______________________________ 

        Town Clerk 

 

 

 


